VERGENT

CONCRETE TECHNOLOGIES

Letter of Assurance

Pentra-Sil™
Pentra-Sil 244+m™

In accordance with USDA regulations 9 CFR, Section 416.4 and the Food
Safety Inspection Service’s “Sanitation Performance Compliance Guide,”
Convergent Concrete Technologies issues this letter of assurance. When
properly applied, Pentra-Sil™ and Pentra-Sil 244+™ concrete
sealer/hardener/densifiers contain no harmful compounds that will
contaminate food and meat handling and processing equipment or
facilities. In addition, Pentra-Sil™ and Pentra Sil 244+™ will make
concrete floors and walls less porous and easier to clean, creating an
environment that is less susceptible to the proliferation of harmful
bacteria.
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